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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
October 16, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Joseph M. Alexander for The Alexander Company has submitted an application for review and 
consideration of a Planned Unit Development (PUD) - Master Land Use Plan for the property 
located at 3500 Eagles Ridge Drive.  The applicant has also submitted an application to rezone 
the property from R-3, Low-Density Multi-Family Residential District to PUD, Planned Unit 
Development District. The request is for a multi-family residential development. Please see the 
attached concept plan for details. 

The following public hearing will be held regarding these applications: 

City Council: Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can 
be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 

Note the Monday, November 4, 2024 City Council Meeting has been rescheduled for November 
7, 2024. 




